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Survivors whose homes were lost or damaged by the Aug. 8 wildfires on Maui
may be eligible for FEMA Transportation Assistance for travel to or from a
temporary residence off the island. This assistance is primarily for survivors who
qualify for FEMA’s Rental Assistance program.FEMA will contact you if you are
eligible for Transportation Assistance.

Due to the scarcity and cost of housing on Maui, FEMA’s Transportation
Assistance will help give Maui survivors temporary rental housing options on
other Hawaiian Islands, the continental United States or any other U.S.-
governed location. You must secure a rental property on your own. 
Survivors traveling from Maui to their new temporary home are eligible for one
round-trip fare for all household members listed on their FEMA application,
household pets and service animals. You may call FEMA to add pre-disaster
household members to your application if they were not listed at the time you
applied.
If you have already left the island, whether by assistance from FEMA or on your
own, you may be eligible for a one-way fare for all household members to
return to Maui.

Eligible Expenses

Tickets for domestic commercial flights will be purchased at economy or coach-
class prices. 

FEMA may approve increased airfare costs for seat upgrades to
accommodate any household members with an access or functional need.
FEMA may approve transportation aboard a commercial airline for
household pets and service animals.

Passenger baggage fees are paid up to $100 per household member.
For more information, call the FEMA Helpline at 800-621-3362 from 7 a.m. to
10 p.m. HST, seven days a week.
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